Strathmillan Intermediate Choir News!
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Dear Parent/Guardian,

The Intermediate Choir will be performing at the Winnipeg Music Festival (WMF) at Westminster United Church (745 Westminster Avenue) on Wednesday, February 28th at 2:00 PM! Start time for this performance group is 12:30 PM, and we are 6th on the list. A bus will pick students up from school at 1:10. We will return to Strathmillan for 2:45 PM.

We ask that your child wears:

-Black/dark shoes

-Black/dark pants or skirt

-White shirt

Please sign and return the attached permission form to Mrs. Reimer by Thursday, Feb. 22.  You are welcome to attend the Winnipeg Music Festival to hear your child sing! Admission is $5 at the door. If you are available to supervise at this event, please contact me: kjanzen@sjsd.net
Musically yours,

Mrs. K. Reimer
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